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Greetings Pioneers!
Here is the latest edition of the Sluice Box and various bits of Igloo News:

Mid-Month Potluck & Show - Monday January 20th at 6:30 pm
Men's Igloo Notice- Secretary Needed
Sluicebox- January 2020 Edition 
Website News- Updates & More
Pioneer Home Shopping - Have Some Fun Helping Others

Don't forget to check out our website that has a lot of further information:
https//pioneersofalaskafairbanks.org

[bookmark: website]
January Mid-Month Potluck & Program
Monday, January 20, 2020 at 6:30 pm in Pioneer Hall at Pioneer Park
Join us for the January Mid-Month Potluck Dinner & Nifty Historical Program!
The film to be shown was taken in the late 1930’a and 1940’s and includes mostly Fairbanks and interior Alaska film footage.An audio was added to this film in 1983. It is believed the film footage was taken by Fairbanks business man Dan Lahmon.
Bring a dish and a friend for a fun evening with your fellow pioneers! 

Website News
The Pioneers of Alaska Fairbanks website is moving to a new hosting system and is undergoing a transformation. Everything that is currently on the public website will still be on the new site but will be slightly re-organized. Although the move will save the Igloos a lot of money and will make the site hopefully simpler to use, our web address will remain the same at https://pioneersofalskafairbanks.org.
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Our Member site as it currently exists will go away and will instead become private member pages on the new public site. This means that all member accounts on the current site will no longer be valid and will not work when the new website goes live around the end of January. 
The public site will go live before the new private member pages are created but once available, members with an email address will be sent an email invitation to join the site--so please make sure your Membership Secretary has the correct email address on file for you. The new sign-up process will be much simpler and faster than before and when the private pages are ready, you’ll receive more information about what to expect.

[bookmark: help]Help Wanted- Igloo No. 4
Men's Igloo #4 Pioneers of Alaska is looking for a Recording Secretary for 2020 to replace Nick Nugent who is moving on.  Please contact me, Jim Deininger or any of the current officers of Igloo #4 if you would consider helping out your Igloo.
Thanks,
Jim Deininger
President, Pioneers of Alaska Igloo #4  

[bookmark: Shopping]Pioneer Home Shopping
Help our Pioneer Home Residents!
Andrée Porchet is looking for a few volunteers to work with her to keep our shopping assistance program going that helps residents of the Fairbanks Pioneer Home.   This is a one day a month commitment and it is a lot of fun.  Shopping takes place at Fred Meyer and you assist one or two Pioneer Home residents to get the items on thier list.   It is important we keep up our support of the Fairbanks Pioneer Home and you can do your part by signing up for this small task.

Contact Andrée Porchet at:
adporchet@gmail.com 
456-7437
Sign up and feel good that you are making a difference
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